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The following addendum supersedes information contained in the solicitation document issued
for this procurement to the extent referenced. This Addendum forms part of the solicitation
documents and will be subject to all the conditions set out in the contract conditions.

RFQ No. 2024-007Q-MPW- Landscaping of Railway Trails and Parks has been cancelled.

The Ministry of Public Works and the Department of Parks would like to thank you for extending
your time and interest in this project and apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.

If you have any questions please contact the Director of Parks, Terry Lynn Thompson at

tthompso@gov.bm.

End of Addenda No:0001
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